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5th September 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA – Ice Pops! 
 
We’d like to make the most of our unexpected hot weather this week and sell ice pops to students 
on Friday 8th September 2023 during all four break times.  We thought this would be a fun way to 
round off their first week back and also kick start PTFA fundraising efforts.     
 
Ice pop sales will take place from the Bistro and are priced at 30p each, or two for 50p – cash only.  
If your child would like to take up this offer, then please ensure you provide them with a few coins 
on Friday.   
 
Thank you for supporting us.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  
 


